
From Neil and Margaret Morgan                                                                      6/4/2019  

 

Narrawallee. 2539. 

To the IPCN 

Att: Phillipa Vale and Alana Jelfs. 

Re : MOD3 MP06-0276 MOD3 

We totally object to this submission to add 6 extra housing blocks to this subdivision. 

This reserve existed before we moved to the area 18 years ago. Our home backs onto this reserve 

and like all other homeowners in Seaspray st.,and Gemini Way which  surround the reserve we have 

mowed and maintained it. It has been kept clear and tidy where our grandchildren and other 

children from the area have been able to play without going onto the street.The reserve is also used 

by walkers and people exercising their dogs. 

Whilst the developer has been carrying out his works he has pushed spoil from his works onto the 

part of the reserve that he is now applying to make into housing blocks. This made this part of the 

reserve, maintained by the above homeowners unusable for recreation. 

We object to this and call on ipcn and/or other goverment departments involved in this request to 

have the reserve returned to it's mown and maintained state by this developer immediatley to allow 

activities to return to this reserve. 

I wish to be advised of decisions surroinding this matter. 

 

 

 




